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KMS/KHS RESTROOM RETROFIT FOR PRIVACY AND SECURITY  
*************************************************************** 

In recent years, we have had a number of issues in the secondary restrooms including 
vandalism, voyeurism, fights, drug use, and other inappropriate behavior. I have asked Jason 
Derricott of Starr Corporation to present options and answer questions regarding privacy stalls 
and screens for the toilets and urinals in our secondary restrooms that would provide privacy 
and security for all staff and students. Additionally, this would allow for security cameras in the 
“common area” of the restrooms to help monitor this location which we has experienced 
undesirable student behavior.  


